Tuesday, May 19
Dear 5th Grade Families-

Please click here to find the Putnam 5th Grade Weekly Checklist for May 20-26.

As a reminder, we do not have school on Friday, May 22, due to a Professional Development and Teacher Inservice Day and Monday, May 25 due to Memorial Day.

Looking to the future, keep an eye out for information about student iPad and keyboard drop off, which is tentatively set-up for June 4th.

We hope everyone is healthy and doing well! Please contact your student's teacher if you have any questions.

The Putnam Fifth Grade Team
Charlie Mabie: cmabie@ecasd.us

Scott Kunferman: skunferman@ecasd.us
Kathleen Standen: kstanden@ecasd.us